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Assisted departure from Wuhan

Due to the increasing travel restrictions and difficulty accessing medical
assistance we are working to make an option available for British nationals
to leave Hubei Province. This may happen quickly and with short notice.

If you are a British national in Hubei Province, please call our 24/7 number
+86 (0) 10 8529 6600 or (+44) (0)207 008 1500 to register your desire to
leave before 29th Jan 1lam. Once arrangements are confirmed we will then

contact you to confirm arrangements.

Read More: Travel advice in China
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